
This material is from a website, https://findothers.com/tools/postcards-for-

refugee-children.  If you would like to send a postcard to a refugee child, you 

can do it electronically from that website;  it will cost you nothing.  If you need 

help accessing the website, speak to the Church Office. 

‘Lord, when did we ever see you hungry and feed you? Or thirsty and give you something to 

drink? 38 Or a stranger and show you hospitality? Or naked and give you clothing? 39 When did we 
ever see you sick or in prison and visit you?’  40 “And the King will say, ‘I tell you the truth, when you 

did it to one of the least of these my brothers and sisters,[c] you were doing it to me!’ (Matthew 25) 

 

https://findothers.com/tools/postcards-for-refugee-children
https://findothers.com/tools/postcards-for-refugee-children
https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew%2025%3A31-40&version=NLT#fen-NLT-24022c


 

• Every year, thousands of children under 14 arrive in the UK without 

parents or guardians - searching for a safe home. 

• As part of the Cartoons Not Cruelty campaign, we're sending postcards 

with messages of kindness to child asylum seekers arriving in the UK. The 

designs were created by the British public in response to the Government 

removing children's cartoon murals in asylum centres citing that they are 

“not age-appropriate”. 

• To say that the cartoons are "not age appropriate" fails to recognise the 

9,300 under-14s that arrived in the UK just last year. And fails to recognise 

how in that moment where a child may be feeling frightened or confused, 

even a small token of comfort could make a difference. That is why we 
will send 9,300 postcards. A postcard to represent each of those children. 
To say that we see you. And that you deserve better. 

• We will continue campaigning to bring the cartoons back. But in the 

meantime, through this postcard campaign, we will take this into our own 

hands to make sure no child is deprived of a warm welcome. 

• This action is inspired by children at City of Sanctuary, UK schools who 

drew and sent cartoons in response to the cartoons being removed. The 

Refugee Council are supporting us by distributing the postcards, so they 

can bring hope to where it is needed most. 

Thank you for your support 

Rima Amin, Cartoons Not Cruelty campaign starter 
 

 

https://findothers.com/campaign/cartoonsnotcruelty

